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26th August 2020 

To all Members 

When Indoor Driving was conceived in 1997 the four Directors: Dick Carey, Rob Sims, Philip 

de Leon and myself, organised events all over the UK. Sadly, Philip passed away after illness, 

and Rob moved abroad due to his wife’s illness. That left Dick and myself to organise Indoors 

by ourselves, which we did for many years. Three years ago, Dick and I invited some area 

organisers to join us and form a committee.  

Now is the time for an elected Committee to steer our sport into the future and so we are inviting 

all members to nominate another member to stand for election to the Committee. The Nominee 

must be a current member (2019-20 or 20-21) and agree to the nomination and the proposer 

must obtain two seconders (not from the same family) for the Nominee. All Nomination forms 

to be returned to me before Monday 7th September. The election will be by email and be held 

and completed before the start of the coming winter Indoor season. 

Please return the attached form to me, by email or post, address above, as soon as possible 

please. 

Rita 

Rita Bundock 

Indoor Carriage Driving UK 

Secretary/Treasurer. 


